
To All Parents and Guardians,  

It is with great sadness that we must announce the cancellation of the Spring Sport season. Following 
the Governor’s Press Conference this afternoon, the decision was made to continue Remote learning for 
the remainder of the School year. The School closure has prompted the NHIAA to cancel the Spring 
Sports season as well. Please click on the link to access the statement from the NHIAA regarding this 
cancellation.  

Please take this time to focus on your overall health and the well-being of family and friends.  

To all of the graduating Seniors, remain positive and you are all in our thoughts. 
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